REDACTED CONFIDENTIAL SUPPLEMENTAL ATTACHMENT A

December 6, 2011

To whom it may concern:

RE: Additional Data for Smaasssssh DID request dated October 20, 2011
{with supplemental information provided November 16, 2011)

Subsequent to our discussion today with: Betty Erdahl and Becky Beaton, regulatory analysts
from Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission {(WUTC); Jordan Blair and Nanette

Parker from CenturyLink; along with [ GGG | vself, we are
providing the following additional data:

Based on this updated information, our immediate need is for 1000 DIDs to support
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Please note the correct zip code for this location is 98683. It may have been shown
incorrectly in previous documents.
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Preferred NXX

Acceptable NXX:






